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ABOUT PERSON/GROUP PRESENTING 

 

First Name:  Jeff  Last Name: Belliveau 

Name of Organization/Group (where applicable): Click here to enter text. 

Mailing Address: Click here to enter text. 

City or Town: Click here to enter text. Province: NB Postal Code: Click here to enter 

text. 

Day Time Phone Number: Click here to enter text. Email:  

 

☒If you do NOT wish to have your personal information (address, phone number, 

email) become part of the public record, please check this box. 

 

ABOUT YOUR SUBMISSION 

 

Topic of Submission: Tenders and Proposals 

Purpose for Submission (what is the ask of Council): Request or Invitation to tender, 

Fisher lakes food/beverage services. 

Executive Summary: The “A-frame” canteen, located at Fisher Lakes, Rockwood Park, has 

been closed down for several years. It has been said this is due to the dilapidated condition of 

the building facilities and/or sewer. It is believed that this condition remains because of the 

current budget, not having room to refurbish the structure. At least hundreds (if not more) 

people frequent this park on a daily basis, depending on the weather. Persons of all ages come 

to the park for different reasons, whether it is to swim at the beach, go to the playground, walk 

or run on the trails, fish, or just to enjoy the scenery and to be outdoors. With the growing 

concern for health and wellness among the public, it is safe to assume there will probably be 

more people visiting the park this year, than before.  “Why isn’t the canteen open?” is a 

commonly asked question among park visitors, that can be heard, when you are in the vicinity 

of Fisher Lakes, on a hot day in July. As a parent who frequently visits the park with my family, I 

can attest to this. Sometimes we forget to bring drinks or snacks, or don’t bring enough. A child 

can get pretty thirsty after playing at the playground for an hour.                                                      

A building is not necessary for someone to provide a food/drink service to the public, at Fisher 

Lakes. There are many concepts out there, which could provide safe, nutritious, quality 

products, in this venue, that may consist of a mobile trailer/cart, or Kiosk, or combination of 
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both. This would not only serve a need to those visiting the park, but foster business growth in 

the community. I am asking the Council to consider posting a “Request or Invitation to Tender”, 

for the “provision of food/beverage services, Fisher lakes, Rockwood Park”. This tender should 

not be considered a violation of By-Law M-15, as this would be reading the by law “out of 

context”. Thank you. 

 

 

YOUR SIGNATURE 

 

Signature: Jeff Belliveau  Date: 2019-05-15 
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